
April 29, 2015

Dear	
  Councillor	
  Giorgio	
  Mammoliti,

The Emery Village BIA	
  is proud to announce its recent partnership with the Elspeth
Heyworth Centre for Women. As we in partnership	
  begin	
  working	
  together	
  with	
  the	
  
local community, we will	
  require the use	
  of the	
  City	
  parkland	
  adjacent to	
  2372 Finch
Avenue West. As such, we are requesting the immediate ability to move or realign a
portion of the	
  fence that is currently	
  obstructing	
  access	
  to	
  that parkland,	
  at our own
cost,	
  which	
  has been	
  discussed by	
  the	
  Board and is subject	
  to approval	
  at our next	
  
Board meeting.

If you have any questions,	
  please	
  do	
  not hesitate	
  to contact our office	
  at
416.737.0690.

Sincerely,

The Emery Village BIA	
  Board of Management


